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Safety Alert!  
 

[Suspected Drugging of Drinks] 
 
 

Date: September 25, 2022  
 

Incident:  Suspected Drugging of Drinks in The 
Night Owl Bar  

 

Date/ Time:   September 25, 2022, at approximately 1 a.m.  
 

Incident: A Skidmore Student may have been drugged at an 
establishment on Maple Avenue in Saratoga Springs. The 
student, who was not injured, reported feeling unusually 
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